
 
 
 

 

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED 
 

STIPENDIARY STEWARDS’ REPORT – MORPHETTVILLE TRACK INSPECTION  

SATURDAY, 20 JUNE 2015 

 

 

MORPHETTVILLE TRIAL INCIDENT – 19 JUNE 2015 

 

Following the incident in which Amy Herrmann was dislodged from URANIA BELLE, which 

fell in the Hurdle Trial conducted on the course proper at Morphettville on Friday 19 June 

2015, TRSA Stewards and a representative from SafeWork SA inspected the area of the 

track where the incident occurred, in accordance with normal practice, and had no 

concern with the state/condition of the track. 
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